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I am pleased to announce that the recycle checks were carried out and the results were positive where each group within the SU building were found to be doing their part. I can now officially say that the Students’ Union has now launched the Green Impact project (Pearl the Polar Bear) and the response thus far has been very positive. We however, have a lot planned and a long way to go and are working hard to have a successful climate change campaign. 
